
February 2019 

Important INFO! 

Toddler Town will be 

CLOSED  on Monday 

February 18th  
 

TTDC will be closed on 

FRIDAY MARCH 1, 

2019 for Staff IN 

SERVICE  

MORE INFO! 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 15th 

of every month  
Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 
update  

Your Childs Cubby as our city changes 
weather daily !!! 

REMINDER !!!!! Remember to sign in/out 
your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate 

through the state of Illinois.  
Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any questions  

Hello all and happy February  , Please stay on 

the look out for updates through LIFE CUBBY 

App/site where you will find information 

regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates 

and any information regarding your child’s 
growth and development.  Please sign in/out 

your child daily at the front room KIOSKS.  

 
2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 

cancellation fee. 
 

REMINDER  
 Toddler Town will be closed on Monday February 18th  

in observance of Presidents day 
  

Toddler Town will be closed on  FRIDAY MARCH 1, 2019 
for a staff in-service  

 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 
payments on 1st & 15th of every month  

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 



We had a great first month in 2019! We learned some new words like to, my, for and 

see. We also did wonderfully on our spelling tests. At the end of the month, we were 

able to celebrate 100 days of school! Everyone looked awesome in their 100-year-old 

gear and the 100 posters were terrific. For the month of February we will be studying 

and celebrating all Famous African Americans throughout history to honor Black History 

month. Each week will have a theme featuring various man and women of color to 

explore their history and accomplishments. We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day as 
well on Thursday February 14, 2019. (flyer soon to follow). Parents: The weather has 

been changing drastically. Make sure you are dressing your child in the appropriate 

winter wear as well as updating your child’s cubbie clothes.  

 Our school will be closed on Monday February 18, 2019 for President’s Day. 
 At the end of February, I will be conducting Parent Teacher winter conferences.  

  

Happy Valentine's day, everyone!  I can't believe February is upon us!   To 

recap the month of January, we discussed manners, went over our 

numbers, made our own ocean as well as our favorite planet.  We also 

enjoyed snow play, various themed manipulatives and block play.  We 

reviewed our numbers from 14-17.  For the month of February, we will 

continue to review quilts, the color red and shapes and celebrate 

Valentine's Day with a party.  We will also continue with snow play--

weather permitting, as well as reviewing our numbers from  18-20.  It 

should be a great month! Remember we are closed on Monday February 

18th  
                           

January was a great month for The Explorers class. We discussed the topic of 

winter, snow and cold days. We used a lot of sensory activities which included 

Sparkly white sand sensory table, shaving cream to create the snow, cotton balls, 

Snow etc. We continued with our daily routine learning the ABC’S, Numbers, Color 
and Shapes in English and Spanish.  

February is all about love and Friendship. The Explorers will learn about emotion 

and Valentine’s day. We will also continue talking about winter and we are 
continuing recognizing our Letters, Numbers, Shapes and Colors.   Finally, parents 

please check cubbies to see if your child needs clothes and do not forget to use the 

plastic bags for Coats and Blankets if you don’t have one please feel free and tell 
me. To finish I would like to thank my parents for being so awesome! 



Hello February! In the month of January, we reviewed the letters A-E, numbers 1-5, 

and shapes such as oval, pentagon & octagon.  We also reviewed what’s an upper 
and lower case letter. This past moth we focused on practicing how to write our 

names, to recognize the letters our names has and learn new vocabulary words. 

Once a week we had a spelling bee which children will spell their names without 

looking at their name cards. We started to do some fun activities for our valentine’s 
party coming up. In the month of February, we will continue practicing our names 

and our vocabulary words.  Please check your child’s cubbie daily to make sure they 

have appropriate clothes for this weather.  Please remember that we’re closed on 
Monday February 18th. If you have any question please feel free to email me 

karlacorona91@gmail.com .  Thank you to all the parents for the support!  

Happy Valentine’s to my Butterfly classroom!! We are in the second month of the 
new year and excited for all the upcoming events and activities. For the month of 

January, we enjoyed reading folk/fairy tale stories in the butterfly classroom. Also, 

we recapped identifying our own names, letters and numbers throughout the 

classroom. February will be a new month we will spread the love and learn about 

Life Cycles, friendships and talk about famous African Americans. We will be looking 

forward to parent-conferences and transitions this month.  Please stay on the 

lookout for parent teacher sign-up sheets that will be located in the front room by 

the IPADS. . If you have any question or concerns feel free to ask Ms. Yvonne or 
Ms. Irene. My email is yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com or you can call  me @     

(773) 622- 9433 Ext. 23.  

Roses are red, violets are blue, sugar is sweet and so are you! Happy valentine’s 
day 😊. In the month of January, the children learned their shapes such as 

circle, triangle, square, heart and star. We did not only learn shapes, but we 

also learned how to match shapes using pictures and foam shapes to match with 

the picture of the shape. For the month of February, the children will learn 

about colors and friendship. On February 14th we will be having fun games and 

treats in the classroom. All parents are welcome   . The games that we will 

be playing are called wrapped in love, heart hunt, race your heart, bean bag and 

musical chair. For the rest of February, we will continue to learn about colors. 

If there are any concerns, please contact Ms. Areli and Ms. Selena at 
areli@toddlertownchicago.com or you can call us at (773) 622-9433 EXT 22.  

mailto:karlacorona91@gmail.com
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773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60639 

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda 

“Love the 
children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.” 

Make sure your 
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone  

Providers and Credit Cards are up to  
Date.  Remember to check your LIFE 

CUBBY account for news, 
documentations, pictures and or 

videos. Toddler Town will be closed on 
Monday February 18th in observance 

of Presidents Day. 

 Toddler Town will be closed on  
FRIDAY MARCH 1, 2019 for a staff 

in-service 

       Some Stuff We Did 


